
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 7/13/2011 11:51:52 AM 
To: Horner, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 

Anna-Marie Madrigal (anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

frl@cpuc.ca.gov (frl@cpuc.ca.gov); Cooke, Michelle (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Federal Regulations - pipeline class pressure discussion 

Anna-Marie, pis help schedule this today if possible. Thx. 

On Jul 13, 2011, at 11:42 AM, "Horner, Trina" <TNHc@,pge.eom> wrote: 

Paul, Frank, Michelle, 
Following up on my conversation earlier this morning with Paul, Sandy Hartman, Joe 
Malkin and Brian and/or I would like to talk with you about the federal code provisions 
that relate to the authority the CPUC has to grant a special permit to deviate from 
federal regulations in an emergency. If at all possible, we'd like to discuss with you 
today; if not possible today, would tomorrow be possible? I will forward separately the 
relevant code section(s) the PG&E Law team is working from. Let me know what 
time(s) might work for you, and thanks in advance for your consideration. 
Best-
Trina 

mailto:anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:frl@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:mlc@cpuc.ca.gov

